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‘You will seek me and find me when you seek me with all your heart.’ Jeremiah 29:13 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Next week the children will be: 

 

Reception will become explorers and photograph signs of spring.  Year 1 will be non-fiction book detectives. 

Year 2 will be exploring the Easter story and re-enacting the Last Supper. 

Year 3 will be enjoying hot chocolate and marshmallows in the woods as their reward for earning 100 

kindness hearts!  Year 4 will be finding out about our terrific teeth and beginning an investigation on tooth 

decay (not using our own teeth though!).  

Year 5 will be imaging the Garden of Gethsemane and reflecting on the power of prayer and how it gives us 

strength in times of uncertainty. 

Year 6 will be writing fantasy stories, inspired by The Hobbit!  

 
IMPORTANT HOLIDAY DATES 

Easter holidays – 2nd – 16th April inclusive 

Monday 19th April – new term 

INSET – 28th May 

Half term – 31st May – 4th June inclusive  

Wednesday 21st July – children BREAK UP 

for the summer  
22ND AND 23RD JULY INSET  

COMIC RELIEF 

Thank you so much for supporting our 

fundraising efforts today. The children 

found lots to laugh about and seem to have enjoyed 

the day. We raised £201.70 which is amazing!! 

 

Mrs Palmer and her Read2Dog, Akira, 

returned to school this week, for more 

information please look in the News 

section of website. 

 

Year 3 were busy making bridges in DT to span a 

30cm gap. Using limited materials, they had to build a 

bridge that would successfully hold 7 unifix blocks. 

Some of their designs were wonderful.  They also 

drew some amazing pictures of the Brunel Bridge as 

part of their history project. 

 

 

   



 

 

 

We cannot thank all of you who have supported our limited but effective fund-raising over the 

last 12 months. As I mentioned in a previous newsletter we have been able to purchase 30 

Chromebooks for the children and heard a week ago that we had been allocated 10 more 

Chromebooks and these arrived on Wednesday! The children have had fantastic fun using them 

this week and on their behalf we say a huge ‘Thank you.’ It would be great if we could start to 

fund raise for another class set? If you are able to support our Schools Lottery venture this is a 

really easy way of helping us reach our target.  

 

 

The children loved the professional cricket coaching this 

week. All the children from Year 1 upwards had an 

amazing time. This is a six week course and has caused a 

ripple of excitement. Thank you Mr Anderson for coaching 

us and Mr Brown for arranging this brilliant opportunity. 

 

 

The weather has been lovely this 

week and, as always we get the 

children learning outside. This 

has included Year 6 learning all 

about ratios in the wood. 

Here they are finding different 

ways of calculating ratios. This 

was then translated in ratios of 

paint colour mixing. They are still 

working on this so that they are 

up to the Fallow and Ball 

standard!! 

  

The children in Reception were able to 

come and join Year 1 for their first 

experience of Collective Worship in the 

hall! They loved our illuminated book 

and listening to music. They sat 

beautifully to listen to the parable about 

the Lost Sheep. We talked about what a 

good shepherd would do and how 

Jesus is called ‘The Good Shepherd’. 

We can’t wait till next week when we 

will be thinking about the parable of the 

lost coin.  

 


